Attachment F. Confirmation E-mail

From: [Name]
To: ELC Epidemiology and Principal Investigators

Subject: Assessment of the ELC Flexible Epidemiology Program - Interview Reminder
Dear [Name]:

You are scheduled for a telephone interview with on at

The number you provided for us to call you is:

Your participation in this project is greatly appreciated. The information you provide us will be
used to demonstrate the value of this program, and make recommendations for improving the
program to better support and sustain infectious disease capacity at the state and local level.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Christina Chung at 404-639-3988 or via e-
mail at cchung@cdc.gov.

We look forward to speaking with you soon.

Sincerely,

[Name]
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